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Commission’s Water Committee Wraps Up First Round of Workshops—More on the Way 
 

(Phoenix)  Last week concluded the first round of Commissioner Andy Tobin’s Water Committee 

workshops to address key topics on responsible water policy for Arizona’s future. 

On June 8, the Commission hosted a workshop on Contributions In Aid of Construction 

(CIAC), another workshop held on June 12 addressed Certificates of Convenience and Necessity 

(CC&N), and a final workshop on June 15 covered water loss and ways the Commission can 

support conservation. 

“I am grateful for the input we had on the issues” said Commissioner Tobin of the 

workshops. “Any meaningful work to be done on responsible water policy calls for Commission 

engagement with the experts and with the public.” 

Commissioner Tobin welcomes additional comments, questions, and findings related to 

these issues as the Water Committee drafts a final proposed policy over the summer months.  

To submit comments and monitor the discussion, please visit the Commission’s website 

at www.azcc.gov and click on eDocket. The docket numbers are: CIAC: AU-00000A-17-0151; 

CC&N: WS-00000A-17-0094; and Water Loss: W-00000A-17-0152. 

Following a period of public comment, a second series of workshops on each of the 

issues will occur in late July and early August to discuss draft policy statements. Based on the 

feedback from these workshops, Commissioner Tobin, as chair of the Water Committee, will 

revise and update as necessary, forwarding on final proposals to the full Commission for 

consideration later this year. 

http://www.azcc.gov/

